
 

 

For Parents – AP Readiness 

 

 St. Mary’s College asks that all parents/guardians consider the level of 

commitment that is required for the AP program.  It is strongly recommended that 

discussions of this commitment take place with their son/daughter prior to applying to 

the AP Program. 

 

 The Advanced Placement program extends beyond that of the regular Ontario 

Curriculum and requires a full commitment to academic studies.   

 

 

 Respectfully, parents are requested to consider all aspects in terms of 

commitment when deciding to support their child’s application to avoid disappointment 

and/or confusion.   

 

 It is noted that Grade 12 Advanced Placement courses are equivalent to first 

year university level and therefore require students to be prepared to study material that 

may be more challenging than Grade 12 University level course work. 

 


